

Lawn Primary & Nursery School

Headteacher - Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawns, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk



19th November 2024

Christmas Pantomime 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 3rd December, I am delighted to announce that we have organised for the whole school to see a traditional panto of Cinderella in school.

We know that many families are fortunate enough to go and see Pantomimes at this time of year as they enter into the Christmas festivities, so we did not want to organise a trip to the Wyvern when this may be a family outing for some. We also appreciate that with the costs of these, some families do not go to the Pantomime, so we wanted to bring the Panto to Lawn for everyone!

We kindly ask for a contribution of £3 for this to happen per pupil. This will be payable via ScoPay. Please make payment and complete the consent by no later than Monday 24th November.

If your child chooses not to attend the panto they will remain in class.

Thank you as always for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Wood **Headteacher**











